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There has been so much already that has depleted the ability for Oregon families to 

thrive economically.  By adding another tax on top of the already high prices we have 

to pay to live, it would make it even more difficult.  I live in a very rural area where we 

require a 45 minute commute to work.  We have to maintain vehicles to ensure 

reliable transportation to get to and from work, in an addition to having transportation 

for my ailing mother for appointments as well as my children.  That being said, we are 

hard on tires and we have to drive a lot.  We don't have a choice but to drive long 

distances for the necessities we need.  The taxes on gas are enough a cause a 

hardship as it is in addition to the price of groceries to feed our household.  I am 

asking on behalf of myself, and the rural communities to please NOT impose any tax 

hikes on tires! 


